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It is with great pleasure that The Research Unit Self-Directed Learning at the North-West University 

announces that the 5th International Self-Directed Learning (SDL) conference will be 

taking place from 31 October - 2 November 2022. 

The events will be entirely virtual and 
we invite paper submissions for virtual 
presentations. The deadline for paper 

submissions is 30 June 2022 (A template 
for the format of the paper is attached). 

Papers can be uploaded via the following 
link from 8 April 2022: 

https://forms.gle/YPaTRTVJST59Ppei7. 

The theme of the conference is: 

“Self-Directed Learning: Engaged pedagogies”

with the following sub-themes:
• Engaged assessment for SDL
• Engaged self-directed play
• Engaged technology and multimodal learning for SDL
• Engaged curriculum and praxis for SDL
• Engaged teaching and learning strategies for SDL

Any further queries can be sent to byron.bunt@nwu.ac.za. Details with regard to registration will follow in 
due course. Please plan to join us for this virtual event and spread the word! 

Kind Regards
Byron Bunt (Conference Chair)


